
                        Dormice Class Weekly Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2 Week 6 
 

Key information – LAST WEEK OF AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUBS  

Monday Little Wandle books to be returned today please 

Library books changed today 

2:15pm Parents are welcome to come in and see our 

performance poetry and then make Christmas decorations 

with your children. 

Tuesday No after school clubs 

3pm- 5pm- Christmas Fair for the children, children may 

bring a Christmas outfit/clothes to change into for the fair 
Wednesday Come wearing PE kits please 

 

Thursday  

Friday Come wearing PE kits please 

No Craft Club 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S LEARNING: 

 Subject Overview 

Personal, Social and 

Emotional 

Development 

We will be talking about how we celebrate Christmas at home. We will be creating 

a calm corner together. 

Communication and 

Language 

Poetry basket- We will be practising and enjoying all of the poems that we have 

learnt so far. 

Christmas play rehearsals 

Physical Development Making our own stick man! 

PE- We will be playing some games that include using and remembering what our 

senses are. 

Literacy Drawing club- Stick Man 

New vocabulary- Fetch, Twirl, Mast, Knight, Boomerang, Soot 

We will be writing what would you like in your stocking? 

Letters to Father Christmas 

Maths We will be revising work we have been learning this term and also using these 

skills as part of some Christmas themed maths. 

Understanding the 

World 

Continuing our science work on light, we will be shining lights on or through 

different materials. 

RE- How do Tom and Tessa try to show by their actions that everyone is 

precious? 

Expressive Arts and 

Design 
We will be making some Christmas cards, Calendars, a variety of Christmas crafts 

and making table centre pieces. 

Kapow- Christmas action songs 

 

 

Phonics 

Assessment week and review lessons. Please keep practising learn-

ing the tricky words, blending and graphemes at home. 

 

 

 

 

Notes 
Please could you ensure that your child has a pair of wellington boots in 

school please. We do go into the Woodlands at the end of the week and if 

they decide to use the Mud kitchen, they are needed. 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO LEARN LINES READY FOR OUR CHRISTMAS 

PRODUCTION 
 

Miss Payne, Mrs Panesar and Miss Atkins 

 

Week 5 Attendance 

We came 2nd in the school with 97.33%, FANTASTIC! 

 


